
Date: 19/1/2024 

Good Afternoon from Miss Marwood 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to school after the holidays, I 
hope you all had a lovely break and managed to enjoy sometime with friends and family – 
despite the rain! 
 
We’ve had a great start to the new term. On our first day back members of the school 
choir along with Miss Aspinall, Miss Fowles and Mrs Sadiq, travelled with the choirs from 
the other Priestley Academy Schools to Sheffield to perform in the Young Voices choir. 
This was a brand new opportunity for our choir to join with 4500 other children to make 
the biggest children’s choir in Europe. They performed a 2 hour show to an audience of 
1000 people. It was a fabulous experience, we all had an amazing time and hope to do it 
all again next year.  A huge thanks to staff who gave up their time to travel with the       
children and a special mention to Miss Aspinall and Miss Fowles who volunteer their own 
time to run our school choir. We really enjoy watching the school choir perform in          
assemblies and we are looking forward to our next performance at St George’s Hall in 
Bradford.  
 
On Thursday we had the Smoothie Bike in school. Children in Year 3, 4 and 5 mixed        
together ingredients and had to use their peddle power to turn the ingredients into a        
delicious smoothie drink.  My personal favourite was the Vegan banana and strawberry 
smoothie. 
 
A polite reminder to please make sure that you put your child’s name and class into coats, 
hats, scarves and jumpers. This helps us to ensure property is not lost in school 
 
Please also find attached to this newsletter some useful information about how to keep 
your children safe online. There are lots of top tips and useful information for parents on 
how you can monitor online content. The focus for this week’s newsletter is Youtube. 
 

Packed Lunches 

Please remember that we are a nut, melon and pineapple free school. This means that 

children are not able to bring these foods into school in their packed lunches. This         

includes Nutella which has hazelnuts as an ingredient.  

A reminder also that packed lunches from home need to help children maintain a healthy 

diet.  



 

 

 
 
 

This half term 

events 
  

Monday 22nd Jan Year 1 Forest Schools- Please ensure that the children wear sensible footwear. 

Tuesday 23rd Jan 9am-10am Head of School drop in 

Wednesday 24th Jan 

9-10am Toddler Group 

Tuck Shop at Break time 

Parents’ Maths Course 1pm-3pm 

Friday 26th Jan Parent Partners at 9am- all parents are welcome to attend. 

Monday 29th Jan 
Year 2 Forest Schools- Please ensure that the children wear sensible footwear. 

SCARF workshops begin for all children 

Tuesday 30th Jan Science Day – more information to follow 

Wednesday 31st Jan 

9-10am Toddler Group 

Tuck Shop at Break time 

Parents’ Maths Course 1pm-3pm 





This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole school, well done to class 6A for reaching 

this target so far this term. 

 
 

Nursery 
 
AM —   86%  PM –  85% 

RS  84%  
RG  95% 

 

1L  80% 
 

1P  92% 
 

2M  92% 
 

2S   91% 
 

3G  91% 
 

3C  84% 
 

4S  93% 
 

4B  89% 
 

5W  91% 
 

5H  89% 
 

6A  96% 
 

6S  93% 
 

If you haven’t done already please download the StudyBugs App 

 

This is an easier way for you to report your child’s absence from school. 

A reminder that it is parents’ responsibility to contact school by 9am if your child is going to be absent from school. This 

can be done via the Studybugs App or by phone and must be done for every day they are absent. If you do not contact 

school to report a child’s absence this will be recorded as an unauthorised absence and may result in penalty notices being 

issued by Bradford Council Education, Attendance and Safeguarding Team. 

A reminder - if you are considering taking a period of extend leave you must book a meeting with a member of the        
leadership team before booking any tickets.  We want to help explain the impact that extended leave has on your child’s 
education and make sure you are fully aware of council process involving fines of up-to £2,500 and in some case             
prosecution. 


